
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Family Learning tutors will help to develop your confidence in 

supporting your children in maths 
We will:  

• Explain the maths methods currently used at British schools 
• Find out how teachers teach maths in class 
• Learn maths phrases your children use in school, such as ‘partitioning’ and ‘place value’  
• Give you ideas of games to play with your children 

 
These sessions are for parents/carers with children in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 of primary 
school. 

 
  

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Where:  Hillcrest Academy School 

Start Date: Tuesday 18 September 2019 

for 6 weeks Time: 9am—11.30am 

 
 
 
 

• Where:  
Online sessions that you can watch wherever and whenever 
suits you 
• Start date:  

Week beginning 21/9/20, 1 session a week for 5 weeks 
• Time:  

45 minutes per session (watch wherever and whenever suits 
you)  
• To find out more or book a place:  
- https://adulteducation.a365hosted.com and 

search ‘Family Learning’  
- email kate.steventon@coventry.gov.uk  
- call 024 7697 8730 

 

Maths in Primary School  
A free online 5-week course for parents 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


